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Lisa Cataldi

From: Autumn Guillotte <autumn@riaflcio.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 6:08 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: HB5840 - SUPPORT

Hi Lisa,  
 
Unfortunately we were unable to attend the House Education hearing today, but I was could be on the record - Autumn 
Guillotte, RI AFL-CIO - in SUPPORT of HB5840. 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience.  
 
Thanks, 
Autumn 
 
 

 
Autumn E. Guillotte 
pronouns: she/her 
Political Director, Rhode Island AFL-CIO 
Phone: 401-862-1547 
 

 


